

RON F. HOPE NATIONAL COMMANDER 2014-2015

April 21, 2015

Mr. Aloysius Radlinski 9701 W. Rodeo Ct Sun City, AZ 85373-1126

Dear Mr. Radlinski,

On behalf of our 1.2 million members, please allow me to extend our warmest congratulations upon your 70th year as a member of DAV.

Your milestone is a remarkable feat and an inspiration to us all. You've dedicated 70 years to service and enrichment of lives for your fellow veterans and I'm truly proud to have you in our ranks. Your advocacy for veterans during the past 70 years demonstrates the high regard you have for the men and women who served.

You have a truly unique perspective as one of the men who served in such a historic time in our nation's history. Your selflessness during the Battle of Normandy had a direct hand in ensuring our nation stayed free and our way of life intact. You, and the generations of men and women who followed you, know freedom most assuredly isn't free but is carried on the shoulders of America's bravest sons and daughters.

DAV was inherited from dedicated members like yourself and we strive every day to live up to what you and the veterans who came before us established as the premiere service organization for America's ill and injured veterans.

Congratulations again and my sincerest thanks for your leadership and service to fellow veterans.

In Sincere Appreciation,

FULFILLING OUR PROMISES TO THE MEN AND WOMEN WHO SERVED

National Headquarters • 3725 Alexandria Pike • Cold Spring, KY 41076 • 859-441-7300 • www.dav.org National Service & Legislative Headquarters • 807 Maine Avenue, SW • Washington, DC 20024-2410 • 202-554-3501